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MAR 1 6 1982

Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Gentlemen:

Your responses which addressed Appendix A items (Significant Appraisal 
Findings) dated March 1, 1982 and Appendix B (Appraisal Improvement) items 
dated December 17, 1981, have been reviewed by our staff. The review 
indicates that the actions described in your responses meet the commitments 
for planned actions for the items of Appendix A and state considerations 
and a schedule for correction of the items of Appendix B. We will examine 
your corrective actions for these items during a future inspection.  

Your response to our Appendix C (Emergency Plan Deficiencies) items in the 
Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC) and Iowa Electric Light and Power (IELP) 
Emergency Response Plans will be reviewed by our staff against the standards 
of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and requirements of Appendix E. After completion of our 
review, a Safety Evaluation-Report from our office will be sent to you.  

Should you have any questions regarding these matters, contact W. Axelson 
of my staff.  

Sincerely, 

A. Hind, Director 
ivision of Emergency Preparedness 
and Operational Support 

cc: D. Mineck, Chief Engineer 
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 
Resident Inspector, RIII
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